
Ariel Liang 2: (3/8/2016 10:58) Hello, my name is Ariel Liang and I 
will be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice for the 
remote participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who 
are ³in-room² participants. When submitting a question that you want me 
to read out loud on the mic, please provide your name and affiliation if 
you have one, start your sentence with <QUESTION> and end it with 
<QUESTION>. When submitting a comment that you want me to read out loud 
of the mic, once again provide your name and affiliation if you have one 
then start your sentence with a <COMMENT> and end it with <COMMENT>. 
Text outside these quotes will be considered as part of ³chat² and will 
not be read out loud on the mic.Any questions or comments provided 
outside of the session time will not be read aloud.Please note that audio 
is may be available in French, Spanish, and Arabic. All chat sessions are 
being archived and follow the ICANN Expected Standards of Behavior: 
http://www.icann.org/en/news/in-focus/accountab 
  Wisdom Donkor: (11:15) Hi Ariel, good t osee you 
  Ariel Liang 2: (11:16) We are now on agenda no.5 (Alan Barret is 
speaking) and will return to earlier agenda items 
  Cisse Kane: (11:19) good morning everyone 
  Cisse Kane: (11:19) thanks for raising up africa's flag at ICANN 55 
  Ariel Liang 2: (11:22) Welcome Cisse and all remote participants 
  Ariel Liang 2: (11:23) Hello Wisdom! 
  Cisse Kane: (11:42) can we have the text in french? Thanks 
  Ariel Liang 2: (11:43) Hi Cisse, one moment 
  Cisse Kane: (11:45) Got it Thanks Ariel 
  Ariel Liang 2: (11:46) no problem Cisse 
  Ariel Liang 2: (11:51) Cisse I have noted your hand is raised. Will try 
to get the Chair's attention 
  Cisse Kane: (11:52) thanks 
  Gisella Gruber: (11:53) Both versions have been posted on the agenda 
page here: https://community.icann.org/x/b7dYAw 
  Gisella Gruber: (11:59) Hi Cisse - would you like to join the audio 
bridge? 
  Gisella Gruber: (11:59) We can dial-out to you 
  Cisse Kane: (12:00) i think micro is working 
  Ariel Liang 2: (12:02) @Cisse - alternatively, you can type your 
question or comment here and I can read it out for you 
  Cisse Kane: (12:05) Just wanted to congratulate the working group that 
has produced this proposal on behalf of Africa. ACSIS is very supportive 
for two reasons. The need of maintaining the stability of the Internet 
and the need to have a real multistakeholder process 
  Cisse Kane: (12:06) ACSIS is the African Civil Society on the 
Information Society 
  Cisse Kane: (12:07) We are very grateful to this group that has 
produced such technical document for the interest of african communities 
  Cisse Kane: (12:07) we are very proud of Tijani and Seun 
  Cisse Kane: (12:07) as ACSIS members 
  Ariel Liang 2: (12:10) thank you Cisse! I have read out almost all of 
your comment while you are typing 
  Cisse Kane: (12:31) Bravo Aziz et toute l'equipe 


